NEWSLETTER OCT 16

Food Tasters

Our children have been enjoy-
ing our food tasting on Mon-
day sessions.

Thank you to all our parents that
have completed their registration
forms, we really do appreciate it!!

| Staff News

Andrea has been getting to know all our
lovely children. She is attending her
Paediatric First Aid course this month,
completing her Food Hygiene Level 2
and Prevent Duty training also.

F

Questionnaires

It’s your club, so have your
say! All questionnaires must
be in by the 31st October
2016. Questionnaires will be
discussed at our monthly
meeting.
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